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____________________________________________________________________ 

 
 

3rd June 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carers 

 

YEAR 6 LEAVER’S SERVICE – CHESTER CATHEDRAL, WEDNESDAY 9TH July 2025 

 

The Year 6 pupils have been invited to attend a leaver’s service at Chester Cathedral on Wednesday 9th July 10.30-

11.30pm pm.  This service is for Diocesan Primary Schools to mark the transition from Year 6 to high school. 

 

To make the day extra special, after the service we will have lunch in Chester so your child will need a packed lunch in 

a disposal bag and drink (no lunch boxes or water bottles). Summer uniform must be worn (no leavers hoodies please) 

and in case of bad weather, please send a waterproof coat with your child.  

 

The return coach back to school is booked for 2.00pm so we should be back for 3.00pm. 

 

FLPS are very kindly covering the cost of the coach so there will be no service on ParentPay. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Mrs Dean 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Cobbles 
Lower Peover, Knutsford 
Cheshire, WA16 9PZ 
 
Telephone: 01625 467 623 
 
Email: admin@lowerpeover.cheshire.sch.uk 

Head Teacher:  
Mrs Sharon Dean 
B.A, P.G.C.E, L.T.C.L, N.P.Q.H 
 
Email: 

head@lowerpeover.cheshire.sch.uk 
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